Jenks Vocal Music

Male Uniform Information

All men enrolled in vocal music are required to purchase a tuxedo and shoes for performances.

Hours

Al's Formal Wear 7029 S Memorial Dr, Tulsa, OK 74133 (918) 250-1441 Sunday 12:00 pm - 5:00 pm Monday 11:00 am - 8:00 pm Tuesday-Friday 11:00 am - 6:00 pm Saturday 10:00 am - 5:00 pm

MEASURING DATE

Tuesday 8/29 (4th hour) & Wednesday 8/30 (3rd & 5th hours)

If you want to avoid going to Al's directly, you must be present during your choir hour on the specified date. If you miss the measuring date or don't bring your deposit on the measuring date, you will be required to go directly to Al's by Thursday 8/31 to get measured and pay for your tuxedo. Be sure to tell them you are with Jenks Vocal Music to receive the discount.

RETURNING TO VOCAL MUSIC?

Please make sure your tuxedo still fits before the day of the concert. You will be <u>required</u> to bring your tuxedo to your choir class on Monday, September 18th to be checked for wear and fit. If you require any alterations, you will need to go to Al's Formal Wear directly, alterations are included with the purchase of your tuxedo.

NEW TO VOCAL MUSIC?

- Each new male student will need a tuxedo and tuxedo shoes for all vocal performances.
- Hair must be worn out of the students face.
- TUXEDO PACKAGE (all items are required) through Al's Formal Wear:
 - TOTAL = \$169.81 includes all the below:
 - o \$109.99 includes jacket, pants, a shirt, a cummerbund and a tie.
 - \$39.99 includes tuxedo shoes.
 - \$6.50 includes the alteration fee which covers hemming the pants and other necessary alterations – this is a one-time fee that will cover all alterations on the tuxedo during all four years of high school
- PAYMENT DO NOT PAY JENKS VOCAL MUSIC
 - A \$40.00 deposit is due <u>at the time of your fitting</u>, 4th hour Tuesday 8/29, 3rd & 5th hours Wednesday 8/30, or you may pay in full (\$169.81).
 - o Al's Formal Wear accepts checks, money orders, and major credit cards.
 - o Payment must be made in full before you are allowed to pick up the tux.
- How do I get my tuxedo?
 - Every member must pick up his tuxedo from Al's when it arrives. You will be notified when your tux is ready to be picked up.

QUESTIONS? If you have any questions, you may contact the costume booster club representative, Tami Stallings at 918.381.0917 or tmstallings@gmail.com.